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Myra  Christensen  is  an  author  of  children’s  picture  books.  Her  recently  released  book,  “Farm
Grandma's Surprise” is the second story in a series of books that is planned for the newly created Farm
Grandma Tales enterprise.   The title Farm Grandma was given to Myra by her grandchildren.  She
lives on a small farm in Oregon where she loves writing stories for children about the cows, goats,
miniature horses, and other animals she and her husband have raised. 

Myra began writing her Farm Grandma Tales stories after a number of memorable experiences with the
animals on the farm.  Her first book comes from the story she wrote after waking one day to see the
bull Uproar out in the orchard using his horns to grapple with the fruit trees.  She initially wrote the
story for  adults  with  the  title  “Don't  Let  the  Bull  Prune  the  Orchard.”  She  realized  that  she  had
experienced on the farm many such stories that with a touch of whimsy would enthrall children. She
published that story as her first children's book, titled “Uproar the Helpful Bull.”

The Farm Grandma Tales book series is working to release two books a year for the enjoyment of
young readers.  For 2023 the next release will be “Chloe Finds a Friend” (November release).  A list of
book  titles  with  summaries,  videos,  and  links  to  retail  stores  can  be  found  at  Myra's  website  at
FarmGrandmaTales.com.

Myra's interests are music, gardening, cooking, and traveling in her RV to beautiful parks in America.
She enjoys playing the cello, biking, hiking, exploring, and being in the great outdoors.


